Dear Pastor,

Our Conferences' Peace and Justice Committee has chosen for its 2012 emphasis and theme, "Walking in the Way of Peace". This emphasis has been embraced by the leadership of our two Conferences.

One of the ways in which we would like to see the members of our Churches participate is for them to reflect upon, in writing, what "Walking in the Way of Peace" means to them. These written responses could be one or two sentences or a few paragraphs. We welcome responses from people of all ages. In addition to writings we also welcome artwork as an expression of one's understanding of the Peace theme. We would love to see our congregations create collections of these writings and artworks that could be placed into booklets and shared with church members.

Also we'd like to encourage each Church to send up to three of these written reflections to

Peace and Justice Committee

569 Yoder Road

Harleysville, Pa. 19438

by September 15th. Our Committee will then have the pleasure of reading these reflections and choosing two or three 'winners' to be included in the "Intersections" publication.

If you have any questions about this invitation to participate in "Walking in the Way of Peace", please feel free to call Wally Wolff at 215-723-7169 or Jason Hedrick at 215-622-8864.

Shalom,

Jason Hedrick
Peace and Justice Committee, Chair